
Article Side
Choose Bamboo Duvet Cover for your Organic Lifestyle by Cozy Earth

Article published on March 9th 2012 | Home Improvement

So you've chosen to purchase organic products that will work in harmony with nature. You eat
organic foods and exercise regularly. Now it's time to put together the bedroom where you spend
one-third of your life and naturally, you want it to be as organic and healthy as it can be. To create
an organic bedroom, the focus should be to stave off outdated, hot, and allergenic bedding and
embrace natural and organic bedding. Natural and organic bedding is not only better for the
environment because the materials are raised and manufactured without harmful chemicals, but the
fibers provide great comfort to you, your children, your sleeping partner, and even your
grandparents.

Sleep on an more organic bamboo duvet cover.

A Bamboo duvet cover is helpful to those who suffer from hot flashes or night sweats. The average
person emits about 400 milliliters water every night. In all other bedding, that moisture is absorbed
into the bedding and trapped between you and your sheets causing extreme overheating. Bamboo
on the other hand wicks that moisture away from the body and out of the bedding, keeping you
more comfortable cozy and never too hot. Moreover, bamboo sheets made without dyes and
chemical bleaches are softer and gentler to your skin, a great relief to people suffering from asthma,
hot flashes, night sweats, or allergies.

Evaluate your bamboo duvet cover 

Many have come to rely on bamboo duvet covers every night for its superior comfort, anti-microbial
properties, and moisture wicking capabilities. However, those converted to the superiority of
bamboo linens often find themselves at a loss when purchasing a comforter, ultimately having to
settle for the big box retailersâ€™ old and tired down feather or cotton-poly filled comforters. These
outdated comforters hinder the benefits of bamboo linens and bamboo sheets because they
dominate the insulation on your bed, introducing microbe-friendly and humidity harboring fabrics and
filling.

The Bottom Line

Youâ€™re sleep is too valuable and itâ€™s worth doing the research and making a purchase that will focus
to remove airborne allergens like dust mites, pollen, mold, mildew, bacteria, viruses, and Volatile
Organic Compounds (VOCs) that disrupt sleep and can pose long term health problems. So, when
you are in the market for new natural comforter, remember an organic comforter, especially made
from bamboo, is not only superior to down in health benefits and temperature regulation,
hypoallergenic, anti-bacterial but also eco-friendly and the highest in customer satisfaction. Donâ€™t
settle for an outdated, hot, and allergenic bedding, youâ€™re sleep is truly one of the most treasure
things you have.
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any a natural comforter. Click on this link www.cozyearth.com to go straight to the specific bedding
topics or read on to get a great overview of organic comforter.
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